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Ah, spring is finally here!
Of course this is Minnesota
so we all know we can just
wait a few hours and the
weather will change. The
good news is that the snow
is melting, the trees are
budding, and tulips are popping up in my
garden.

Speaking of gardens, our spring fundraiser,
Garden of Note is in full swing. Please help
support Rochester Music Guild by purchas-
ing Sargent’s vouchers for your gardening
needs.

We hope you were able to attend our won-
derful Scholarship Winners’ Recital on Fri-
day, March 9. It was such a joy to hear the
performances of these talented middle
school and high school students. We con-
gratulate the winners along with their fami-
lies and the fine music instructors and ac-
companists that support these musicians.

Our Annual Meeting will be held on Friday,
May 4 prior to the Lunch & Learn. Please
mark your calendar to join us at 1 1am to
hear about our 2017-18 season and meet our
present and future Board members. You are
then welcome to stay for the Lunch & Learn
featuring Tim Takach & Nation. An option-
al $10 catered lunch is available at 11:30am
and must be reserved by email-

ing education@rochestermusicguild.org.

You may join or renew your RMG member-
ship for the 2018-19 season at the Annual
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Meeting. Membership is the key to sustain-
ing and expanding the work of the guild.
Rochester Music Guild welcomes all people
who love music!

Information is always available on our web-
site at https.//rochestermusicguild.org
where you will find a calendar of music
events, Lunch & Learn events, listings of
non-profit music organizations, directories
of music instructors and accompanists,
Scholarship Competition information, past
newsletters, Board members, and other in-
formation.

We thank you for your continued support of
the Rochester Music Guild. It is through
your membership, donations, and fundraiser
participation that we are able to accomplish
our mission.

Be well and create a joyful noise!

Linda Edd
Rochester Music Guild President
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This activity is made possible by the voters of Minnesota through a grant from the Southeastern Minnesota Arts Council

Congratulations to the winners of the 2018
Rochester Music Guild Scholarship Competi-
tion!

JR. PIANO Division

Dr. Howard & Peggy Andersen Scholarship
Ist Place: Margaret Hu

2nd Place: Annika Chang

3rd Place: Isabelle Ekstrom

SR. PIANO Division

Douglas Family Memorial Scholarship
Ist Place: Clara Xu

2nd Place: Emily Deng

3rd Place: Daniel Chang

JR. STRINGS Division

Tom & Sue Spackman Scholarship
1st Place: Isabelle Ekstrom

2nd Place: Damian Kim

3rd Place: Annie Wu

SR. STRINGS Division

Georgia Daniel Memorial Scholarship
1st Place: Catherine Carson

2nd Place: Daniel Fleury

3rd Place: Charles Kanne

thanks to a legislative appropriation from the arts and cultural heritage fund.

JR. BRASS & WINDS DIVISION
Karsell Family Scholarship

1st Place: Alexandra Bancos

2nd Place: Andrei Bancos

3rd Place: Kesarin Sunil Mehta

SR. BRASS & WINDS Division

Dr. Robert & Gloria D. Swanson Scholarship
1st Place: Spencer Ketterling

2nd Place: Dominick Sokotoff

3rd Place: Greta Van Loon

SR. VOICE Division

Sally Duffy Memorial Scholarship

Dr. John Hamilton Edmonson Scholarship
1st Place: Rebecca Frei

2nd Place: Sonya Penheiter

3rd Place: Abby Orvis

CAMP SCHOLARSHIP

Carl Schroedel Memorial Scholarship - by the
Judy & Jim Sloan Foundation

Winner: Rebecca Frei

Tessa Sawchuk and Laura Matern,
Scholarship Co-Chairs
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Membership :-llllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllIlllllllllllllllllll
Members, we’ve valued your support and hope you will renew § SMILE for RMG if you shop at AMAZON

your membership for this 2017-18 scason. Past members and : Rochester Music Guild (RMG) is a participating charitable

prospective new members, please consider joining. Your dona-
tion identifies you as a proud supporter of music education and
performance in our community. Our programs take several
forms:

® Advocacy for music in our community through our newslet-
ters, website, calendar, instructor directory, Facebook page,
and members’ involvement in the community.

® Education programs include our free Lunch & Learn events
as well as the Young Musician Workshop series first
launched in 2015.

® Scholarship has been a longtime centerpiece of the Guild
work. Our 54™ annual Scholarship Competition challenges
students to excel in their musical performance while helping
the competition winners fund their music education.

e  Support to the Rochester Symphony Orchestra and Chorale,
and many local ensembles and organizations through our
grant program.

All of this is made possible, thanks to your support. Your finan-
cial contribution allows us to continue these programs, and an
active, growing membership attests to Rochester’s proud commit-
ment to the musical arts. The membership form included in this
newsletter can be used to join/renew your membership.

Alan Hansen, Membership Chair

Special thanks to....

= organization for AmazonSmile. AmazonSmile is a program

= which shares a percentage of online sales from Amazon. If you,

= your kids or friends, shop online through Amazon, it is very

= casy to have those sales counted for RMG. Here’s all you need

*to do:

= 1. Use web address smile.amazon.com instead of

E amazon.com whenever you do online shopping through Ama-

tzon. The price you pay will be exactly the same, but 0.5% of

. = the sale will go to RMG.

: 2. The first time you go to smile.amazon.com, you will be
asked to sign in to your amazon.com account. This is the same

. account you normally use when making Amazon purchases.

= 3. After signing in, you will be asked to choose the charitable

= organization for AmazonSmile to use. Enter Rochester Music

= Guild in the Search box and press Enter. You may see multiple

= similar organization names returned, like Rochester Symphony

= Guild, but select Rochester Music Guild.

You’re done! That’s all there is to it. Now any purchases

: you make through Amazon will generate a donation to Roches-

: ter Music Guild. But, remember, you must make your purchas-

= es by starting at the smile.amazon.com web page.

RMG received support from voters of Minnesota through a grant from the Southeastern Minnesota Arts Council thanks to a legislative
appropriation from the arts & cultural fund. One grant was received to help cover costs of the music scholarship competition. An addi-
tional grant was received to help cover other RMG operating costs for 2017.

Rochester Music Guild has been eligible to receive IBM matching grants for donations made from current and retired IBM employees
since 2015. The IBM Matching Grant Program changed in 2017 to move from paper to online forms for making applications for IBM

matching grants. Like any change, this had the potential to disrupt the amount of matching grant dollars if IBM donors did not make the
switch. I’m happy to report that RMG IBMers did a great job and the IBM matching grant total for 2017 will be $1,097.50 which is more
than the matching grant total of $715.00 in 2016. If you are an RMG member and a current or retired IBM employee and not switched to
the online matching grant process, contact Guy Vig (RMG Treasurer and also a retired IBMer) at treasurer@rochestermusicguild.org for
assistance in making the switch so that your donations to RMG (including membership donations) get matched by IBM. Thank you.

Guy Vig, RMG Treasurer

Garden of Note

The Guild’s Garden of Note sale begun in 1981 is our top fundraiser. It helps support our contribution to the Rochester Symphony, the
scholarship competition, Lunch and Learn and other Guild projects.

We are grateful to Sargent’s Garden for partnering with us for the fundraiser for many years. A voucher purchased for $25 from a Guild
member seller or at upcommg symphony concerts and Lunch and Learns is worth $25 at Sargent’s. You can use them at the 2™ St SW or
at the 18 Ave NW stores in Rochester. They can be used for floral arrangements or purchasing plants, trees, bushes and other products.
$5 from each $25 voucher is retained for Guild activities

Vouchers will be available at the April 21 and 22 symphony concerts, the April 21 and 28 and May 4 Lunch and Learns, from your favor-
ite Guild member seller or by calling Judy Kereakos at 507 288 9138. Vouchers must be used by May 31, 2018. When shopping at Sar-
gent’s please thank them for their continued partnership with the Guild.

Have a beautiful garden in 2018!

Contact garden@rochestermusicguild.org

Ginny Amundson and Judy Kereakos
Garden of Note Co-Chairs
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Organization Spotlight—Bella Voce, one of the many organizations supported by the Rochester Music Guild

Sing Out Loud is thankful for the grant from Rochester Music Guild in supporting over 170 girls in finding their voice and
growing into strong women. Sing Out Loud is in its eleventh year of singing and consists of three choirs which rehearse
on Sunday evenings from September to May. Bella Voce Young Women's Choir (9-12 grade), Bella Fiore (6-8th grade)
and the Bellettes (1-5 grade) unite together in song to spread the joy of singing. Bella Voce has had the honor of being
invited twice to sing at the National American Choral Directors Association as well as being selected twice by MPR for
Taste of the Holidays CD. They have also traveled to Austria, Czech Republic, Slovakia, Hungary and Italy focusing on
outreach giving back globally. Sing Out Loud has a great emphasis on giving back to their community locally and abroad,
sharing the gift of music through their voice, their Bella Voce! We are grateful to the community and Rochester Music
Guild to help raise girls into strong and confident women through the gift of music.

Mailed newsletter option for active members only

The Guild newsletter, Bravo!, used to be mailed to all current and recent members. As more members were using the internet and
email, the default distribution changed to electronic for the Bravo! newsletters because this was easier, faster, and cheaper for the
Guild. An option was provided on membership renewal forms to request mailed newsletters, either because the member did not use
e-mail or they just preferred getting a paper version. This option has been honored for both current members as well as for lapsed
members (i.e. folks who were members in past years but have not made a membership donation for the 2017-18 season). Starting
with the next Fall 2018 newsletter, this option will only be honored for current members. For lapsed members who provided an
email address, they will be switched to receive the newsletters electronically as a PDF file attachment to an email sent to their email
address.

If receiving a mailed paper copy of the Rochester Music Guild newsletters is important to you, please check the current member list
printed in this newsletter. If your name is not there, your membership has lapsed and you are invited to renew your membership
using the membership form on the last page of this newsletter, and be sure to check the box that you would like mailed copies of the

Bravo! newsletters.

For the latest information on the activities of the Rochester Music Guild, check out our website:
rochestermusicguild.org

Webmaster: Scott Kruse Sponsored by m Lt gr\ \ up
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Rochester Symphony Orchestra & Chorale A note from Maestro Jere Lantz...

Remembering MLK

I was a freshman in college when, on Thursday, April 4, 1968, we heard the news that the Rev. Dr. Martin Lu-
ther King Jr. had been shot and killed in Memphis. We were all stunned. The campus was paralyzed. I’1l recall
the story of that weekend and the effect it had on me—on all of us—at our April 21 & 22 concerts entitled
MLK and the American Dream.

More than a year ago, as we were planning programs for the current season, we were brought up short by the realization
that this year marks the 50™ anniversary of Dr. King’s assassination. Can it be that long? Then came two more questions:
should we observe this anniversary with a special concert, and, if we do, what is the appropriate music and approach to
take?

The answer to the first was obvious: of course we should. We have no national holiday for any other American individual.
The great flaw in our nation’s founding on principles of freedom, democracy, and equality was slavery. The consequences
of that flaw are still with us, but Dr. King helped our nation make great progress toward mending that flaw.

In shaping the concert, we realized that, after our Declaration of Independence, the words that have come to shape our na-
tion most were two speeches that, though a century apart, we can all quote: Lincoln’s Gettysburg Address (1863) and
King’s I Have a Dream (1963). So the two major works on our program will be Aaron Copland’s Lincoln Portrait (1942)
and Jonathan Bruce Brown’s Legacy of Vision: MLK (1999). Both require a narrator. I’ve invited Rochester’s own George
Thompson, whose memories of growing up in a segregated South are chilling and tremendously moving, to narrate both
pieces.

Our Chorale will explore the rich heritage of America’s great musical gift to the world: spirituals, the songs created by
slaves to express their faith and their lot in life. Some will focus on light: “Keep Your Lamps,” “This Little Light of Mine.”
Others, on faith: “He’s Got the Whole World in His Hands,” “Give Me Jesus,” and the last music Dr. King heard before he
died, “Precious Lord.”

We’ll also offer two new pieces: American Kaleidoscope by Minneapolitan Carol Barnett—a history of the arrival in Amer-
ica of peoples from all over the globe as evidenced by the songs they sang; and my own arrangement of America the Beau-
tiful.

Our finale will be the world premiere of a song for Rochester called “Sing,” created by the Diversity Council’s Torres
Hodges and Statecraft, his project for making songs for one community in each of our fifty states. Torres and people from
all over Rochester came together to put forth the ideas that evolved into “Sing.” We are honored to be the vehicle that will
present to the world Rochester’s original song, one that I’'m sure Dr. King would have been glad to sing with us.

Spring Lunch & Learn

We have two magnificent events coming up in April. Stan Bann’s Big Bone Band is bringing its unique style of high oc-
tane low brass jazz to Rochester for a Lunch & Learn at Noon on Saturday, April 21 - Pure Rock Studios (515 Rocky Creek
Dr NE, Rochester, MN). Trombonist Michael Davis says, “Stan Bann’s Penmanship is a tour de force of outstanding low
brass performance and composition. The project showcases the immense level of talent from the Minneapolis low brass
community...”

One week later, April 28 at 9:00 a.m., the Finnish American brass septet “Boys of America” (Ameriikan Poijat) will be
performing at Gloria Dei Lutheran Church in our Workshop Series. "Poijat" observes its 28th year in 2018 with concerts in
Minnesota, following extensive touring recently including to San Jos¢, California, Buffalo, New York, Philadelphia, Penn-
sylvania, and two weeks in Finland. They have been presenting music in concerts, at ethnic festivals, in regional tours, at
music conferences, recreating authentic social dance music along with concert repertoire from a bygone era.

Closing out this season is a Lunch & Learn with Singer, Composer Tim Takach. Tim is an award-winning composer based
in Minneapolis, MN. In addition to his full-time composing work, he is a professional choral singer and soloist, he is part of
the band Nation, he owns Graphite Publishing along with co-founder Jocelyn Hagen, and he is a co-founder of the Inde-
pendent Music Publishers Cooperative. Tim will discuss some of the hurdles in his work, talk about his career as a singer
and composer, and perform with his band Nation. Please join us Friday, May 4 — Noon at Christ United Methodist Church.
Thank you for supporting the Education programs of the Rochester Music Guild.

Scott Kruse & Andrea Sivertson, Education Co-Chairs
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Youth Activities for Summer 2018

The Rochester Music Guild has long supported activities that
promote music opportunities for youth. We wish to make you

aware of two opportunities for youth this summer.

Musical Theater: The Music Man

Junior version of a classic musical, directed by Poppy Lear.
Two public performances.

Crossings at Carnegie

Grades 2 and up

August 6-18

$229

http://www.crossingsatcarnegie.com/html/camp2018.html or

call 507-732-7616

Summer of Harmony
Experience 4-part a cappella, open to young women age 16-25
Rehearsals 5:45-6:30pm, June 26-Aug 7 (no rehearsal July 3)
Trinity Lutheran Church

Capstone concert 7:30 pm Aug 7, Charter House

For info email ZVCSweetAdelines@gamil.com or go to
www.SEMNaCappella.org/special-events.html

Organization Spotlight—Zumbro Valley Chorus,
Sweet Adelines, one of the many organizations support-
ed by the Rochester Music Guild

Another benefactor of the Rochester Music Guild grants
has been the ZVC Sweet Adelines. They’ve used funds to
refresh their music library and purchase some music that
would be more appealing to young singers. Then they lit-
erally took it on the road, visiting a number of high schools
in the area where they taught the students a bit about bar-
bershop singing and promoted the “Summer of Harmony,”
for young women 16-25. This summer will be the fourth
year for the Summer of Harmony. The women learn three
songs, each arranged in 4-part harmony and sung a cappel-
la. Then they perform in a capstone concert, complete with
choreography and sequins. The smiling faces say it all!

Upcoming Events (in Rochester unless indicated other-
wise)

For additional details, go to rochestermusicguild.org/
calendar/

Thurs, Apr 5, 7 pm —-RAACHE Choirs: Spring Musical and
Concert @ Zumbro Lutheran Church

Fri, Apr 6, 7:30 pm - Lyra Baroque Orchestra: Music for a
King @ Mount Olive Lutheran Church

Fri, Apr 6, 7:30pm - Girls Night Out! 4 Tribute to Women of
Country @ The State Theatre, Zumbrota

Sat, Apr 7, 7:30 pm — Rochester Chamber Music Society:
Rochester trio @ Christ United Methodist Church

Sun, Aprl 8, 7:30pm - Natalia Zukerman: ‘‘finest America-
na” @ Crossings, Zumbrota

Mon, Apr 9, 7 pm — Rochester Barbershop Chorus: Free
Singing Lessons for 6 weeks,

Call 507-244-0095 with questions.

Sat, Apr 14, 10 a.m.- Classical MPR: Bring the Sing @ Cen-
ter for Faith and Life, Luther College. Registration

at classicalmpr.org.

Sat, Apr 14, 7:30 pm — The Scottie Miller Band @ State The-
atre, Zumbrota

Sun, Apr 15, 3 pm — St. Olaf Norseman Band: Celebration of
Bernstein @ Century High School

Sun, Apr 15, 4 pm — A Festival of Music: American Guild of
Organists @ First Presbyterian Church,

Fri, Apr 20 & 21, 7 pm, Apr 22, 2 pm — Rochester Sympho-
ny: MLK and the American Dream Free Family Preview @
Lourdes High School

Fri, Apr 20, 7:30pm — The High 48s Bluegrass Band @
Crossings, Zumbrota

Sat, Apr 21, 12 pm — Rochester Music Guild: “Stan Bann’s
Big Bone Band” @ Pure Rock Studios

Fri, Apr 21, 6:30 pm — 17th Annual Poet-Artist Collabora-
tion Reception @ State Theatre, Zumbroto

Sun, Apr 22,3 pm & 5 pm — Honors Choirs of SE

MN: Spring Finale @ Bethel Lutheran Church

Fri, Apr 27, 7:30pm — Willy Porter and Carmen Nickerson
@ Crossings Concert, Zumbrota

Sat, Apr 28, 9 pm — Rochester Music Guild Work-

shop: Ameriikan Poijat @Gloria Dei Lutheran Church

Sun, Apr 29, 3 pm — Rochester Pops Orchestra: “When You
Wish Upon a Star” @Bethel Lutheran Church

Sun, Apr 29, 3 pm — RAACHE Choirs: Accelerando! Spring
Concert @Christ United Methodist Church

Fri, May 4, 12 pm — Rochester Music Guild: Lunch & Learn
— “Tim Takach & Nation” @ Location TBA

Fri, May 4, 7:30 pm — Lyra Baroque Orchestra: /talian Con-
certo Collage @_Zumbro Lutheran Church,

Sat, May 5, time TBA— Southeastern MN Suzuki Associa-
tion: Ensemble Recital @Unitarian Church

Sun, May 6, 2 & 6 pm — Bella Voce Spring Concert @ Christ
United Methodist Church

Sat, May 12, 7:30 pm — Choral Arts Ensemble: Choir Coun-
try @ Gloria Dei Lutheran Church,

Sun, May 13, 2 pm — SEMYO Mother’s Day Concert (@_Mayo
High School,

Sun, May 20, 4 pm —Honors Choirs of SE MN: OVATION @
Assisi Heights, Lourdes Chapel

Wed, June 20 - Sun, June 24, 7pm & 2pm matinee on Sun,
June 24, Honors Choirs of SE MN: The Wizard of Oz —
Lourdes High School
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Guild Membership

Life

Shirley Edmonson

Philip & Catherine Karsell
Jere & Kristina Lantz
Judy & Jim Sloan

Tom & Sue Spackman

Patron

Mark & Lucy Bahn

Bill Wiktor & Elaine Case
Andrew & Alison Good
Alan & Jolene Hansen
Chris & Joe Parisi

Sustainer

John & Cheryl Adolphson
Peter & Bari Amadio

Ann Beatty

Gerald & Denise Bonde
Terri Calvert

Linda & Sheldon Edd

Bob & Kristy Giere
Richard & Majel Hall
Corey & Susan Henke
Gary Komaniecki & April Horne
Jackie James

Dwight Jennings

Ann Olsen Jost

John & Grace Kan

Lynne Kirklin

Kramlinger Family

Scott and Jenny Kruse
Vickie Lantz

Wayne & Maureen Lemens
Barbara & Gerhard Mahr
Billie & Jerry Needham
Carla Nelson

Beth Nienow

Dick & Deedee Odell

R.M. Petitt

Ed & Jane Pompeian
Carolyn Rorie

Ione Schloegel

Frank & Lynda Sharbrough
DeAnn & Brent Spencer
Patricia & James Talen
Glenn & Ella VanLaningham
Guy & Kara Vig

Dr. Arnold & Sandra Weissler

Contributor

Marylynn & Ken Aalderks
Dan & Ginny Amundson
Virginia Anderson

Cathy Arhelger

Barbara & J.D. Bartleson
Gail Bishop

2017 - 2018

Contributor, cont’d
Nancy Brubaker

Paul & Margaret Carpenter
Diane Closson

Bill & Donna Dunn

Sonia Gisvold

Ann Groover

John & Julianne Hagan
Jeanette Hallbeck

Emily & Jed Harris

Alan & Judy Hoffman
Honors Choirs of SE MN
Peter Edl & Paula Horner
Lois & Lowell Johnson
Michael & Wendy Johnson
Nancy Kampmeier

John & Grace Kan

Lois Kennel

Judy Kereakos

Jo Ann Kinzer

Richard & Sheila Kiscaden
Donald Klass

Pauline Krieger

Mary Ellen Malkasian
Laura Matern

Herman & Teddy Moore
Mark & Gwenn Neville
Don & Barb Olsen

Noel & Ann Peterson
Betty Qualey

Steve & Marilyn Riederer
Nancy Rohde

Craig & Tessa Sawchuk
Donald Scholz

Carol Schroedel

Connie Schuelka

Lyn & Steve Smith

Jake Wright & Susanna Stone
Don & Stephanie Supalla
David & Jane Townsend
Mary Vogel

Nancy & Rich Wales

Lily Weinshilboum

Shelly & Mark Winemiller

Basic

Lee Afdahl
Naomi Atrubin
Dawn Beckley
Bella Voce Choir
Becky Brey

Jean Burrington
Barbara Mae Chase
Charlotte Davis
Ramona Digre
Kay Eberman
Peace Finlayson

Basic, cont’d
Joyce Gibbs

Jill Gill

Nancy Gilliland
Pamela Haase
Matthew Hafar
Wanda Hagquist
Kathryn Horntvedt
Duane Hoven
Colleen A. Howe
Mark & Mary Johnson
Anne Judisch

Helen Kolb

Cecelia Lamb

Joyce Lewis

Mary Jane McHardy
Edna Mezacapa
Beverly Olander
Esther Pfeifer

Carol Prescher
Rochester Symphony Orchestra
Margaret Schafer
Elaine Schmidt
Sharon Schmoll
Gayle Segar

Joyce Sharp

Jo Ann Sheldon
Maxine Simmons
Andrea Sivertson
Margo Stich

Lois Swanson
Sylvia Swede

Carol Thompson
Jeff & Linda Thompson
Susan Tollers

Ruth Van Vugt
Sarabeth Watson
George & Kay Weaver
Gretchen Wilson
Joyce Wood

Janet Woods

Janine Yanisch

Student

Declan Sawchuk
Matthew Sawchuk
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Bravo! is the official newsletter of the Rochester Music Guild. It is published to inform members
and friends about our activities, which support and encourage music, music, music.

Our membership year runs from July 1, 2017, through June 30, 2018.
The Rochester Music Guild welcomes all people who love music!

If you have not yet sent in your membership dues for 2017-2018 please use the form below to join
us in nurturing music in the Rochester Community. Thank you!

Name(s)
Print your name(s) as you would like it printed in the programs
Address City
State Zip Home Phone
E-Mail

Your e-mail address is kept confidential and used only for periodic notices of special music events.
O Check here if you need a mailed (rather than an electronic copy of our Bravo! Newsletter.

Membership (tax deductible) ____$5 Student
____$35Basic ___ $60 Contributor ___ $100 Sustainer ____ $250+ Patron

Your membership dues directly support Rochester Music Guild Scholarships,
Rochester Symphony and Chorale, Lunch & Learn, and community educational programs.

| may be able to assist with a Rochester Music Guild activity:
__Mailings __Events __ Ushering __ Board __ Committees __ Any/Other

Please return this form with your check payable to:
Rochester Music Guild P.O. Box 5802 Rochester, MN 55903-5802




